
In partnership with 

KidsCAN Theatre Company is holding a MULAN student information session this 
Thursday, Sept. 19th at the noon hour (room number to be announced day off) 
for any students  
interested in being 
a CAST or CREW 
member. 

 

Come out to dis-
cuss this upcoming 
2019-20 musical 
theatre program at 
Maillard! We have 
spots for both cast 
(on stage perform-
ers) and CREW 
(stagecraft for students who wish to work behind the scenes with sound/tech, 
props, backstage work, etc.). We will be discussing more about the audition pro-
cess, the various parts in the play, our partnership with Excel Martial Arts, crew 
responsibilities, the rehearsal schedule and our two evening performances on 
January 23rd and 24th, 2020 (at 7:30 p.m.). 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all future CAST and CREW members of this 
Maillard MULAN production! Come with your questions about the exciting op-
portunity. Bring your lunch.  

 

MULAN registration begins Saturday September 28th online at 
www.kidscantheatre.com at 11 a.m. until 12 a.m. on October 2nd.  

A musical theatre    

experience 


